
 

 

 

 

                            

                           23 August 2022 

 

Release of Shares from Voluntary Escrow 
 

 

Boab Metals Limited (ASX: BML) (‘Boab’ or the ‘Company’) wishes to advise Shareholders 

that in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, 1,186,521 ordinary shares will be released 

from voluntary escrow on 31 August 2022. 

 

These consideration shares were issued as part of the settlement for the Manbarrum 

acquisition as announced to the ASX on 21 July 2021. The vendors of the Manbarrum 

exploration assets agreed to enter into a 12 month voluntary escrow arrangement.  

 

 

 

      This request was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Jerry Monzu 

Company Secretary 
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